
How will school be different from September 2020?

You must sit in the same seat every lesson that has been allocated to you by your teacher and you must 

remain in your seat throughout the lesson.  Please put your hand up if you need something.  

You must make sure you bring your equipment pack each day and must not share any equipment with 

other pupils.  Please let your tutor know during morning registration if you do not have the correct 

equipment for the day.

You will still be asked to complete work in your exercise books and take them home for homework.  
Your teachers will collect your books in for marking.  They will also ask you to do self assessment in class.

Your teacher will stay at the front of the room when teaching you. They have to remain 2m or more 
away from you at all times. All desks will be forward facing and no group work will be taking place.

Teachers in practical subjects (e.g. science, technology, PE) will be sharing subject specific information 
with you about the specific changes in these subjects.


